
 

 

31/10/2016 

 

Peak Season Surcharge – North Europe to Far East Asia 

 

 

Dear customer, 

 

As Maersk Line strives to continue to offer you a broad portfolio of services, we are notifying a 

Peak Season Surcharge of USD 160/200/200 per 20DRY/40DRY/40HDRY applicable to all dry cargo 

from North Europe to Far East Asia effective from November 15, 2016 until further notice.  All other 

charges as advised to you on October 10, 2016 remain the same. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for doing business with us.  As the world’s 

leading shipping company, we strive to be your reliable shipping partner, propelling your business 

forward and supporting your growth ambitions. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to your local sales or customer service 

representative. You will find contact details of our local offices on maerskline.com. 

 

If you wish to place a booking you can always visit my.maerskline.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maersk Line 

 

http://www.maerskline.com/zh-cn/
https://my.maerskline.com/

